
 

 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 15th November - week B 

 
  

Notices:   
 Years 7-11 Progress and effort reports: These will be sent out by email to all parents over the next few days.  

Please check your ‘junk folder’ if you’ve not received it by Thursday. 

 Years 8-11: As in previous years, if we have raised some concerns on the report for your child’s effort, you will be 
contacted by the pastoral team to arrange to meet the tutor or Head of Year (via zoom) on Monday 22nd 
November to discuss how to move forward. 

 Year 7: The rearranged ‘Meet the new Tutor' evening is on Monday 22nd November.  Please click the link to book 
appointments https://farmors1.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 Year 10: Core Assessments will take place in lesson time on the following dates : 

 Science (Biology): Thursday 9th December (The Science dates are slightly earlier than previously communicated 
at the Parents information evening.)  

 Science (Chemistry & Physics): Friday 10th December 

 Maths: Monday 13th December 

 English: Tuesday 14th December 

 Year 10&11 Careers Bulletin-click here 
 Year 11: Parents’ evening link now open for appointments- https://farmors1.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

 
 Safeguarding:  

School Nurse: 

Our school nursing service would like to remind all children that their ChatHealth service is still operating. 
The number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  
The school nurse, Natalie Strong, will see students on an appointment basis on Mondays, students (or parents) 
should contact the head of year to refer.  
Well Being: 
This fantastic website has been created by a practising NHS professional who understands the need to make 
this available to parents and their children.  It gathers all the websites, apps and information about supporting 
mental health in one place.  Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: here 
Mental Health  

Previously shared websites for support and guidance for both parents and students: young minds 

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: 

parent info and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  
Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here. 

Remote learning guides for parents and students, including how to use Show My Homework, Teams, and 

recordings of parent briefings can be found on our website here 
 

Letters to parents: here 
 Year 9 proudly presents Matilda- information and ticket poster.  

 

https://farmors1.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://sway.office.com/C1ii3pVJe7F1vKMt?ref=link
https://farmors1.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://www.camhs-resources.co.uk/
https://youngminds.org.uk/find-help/for-parents/supporting-your-child-during-the-coronavirus-pandemic/
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/coronavirus-information-and-updates
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/remote-learning
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents


 

 

Kind regards 

The Pastoral Team  


